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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite your child to attend the Year 3 Maths Club. These sessions will 
provide your child with additional opportunities to learn and practise the key maths skills 
they need to achieve age-related expectations. They will be planned and delivered by Mrs 
Curzon. If you would like your child to attend, it is important that they attend all sessions to 
best support them with their learning. 
 
Maths club will commence on Tuesday 26 April and will end on Thursday 7 July 2022. 
The club will take place after school on Tuesdays at 3:00pm-3:45pm throughout Term 5. 
This will then change to Thursdays throughout Term 6 but will remain at the same time. 
  
Your child will stay in the classroom after school and will then need to be collected from 
reception at 3:45pm. 
 
If you are happy for your child to attend, please complete the form via the link below by 
Monday 25 April 2022. 
 
Maths Club Permission Form 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Y3 team 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkTJOsxIwGUVClRSne6K3UxZUN05DT1kxTlFSRFhDSUQyUlY1S0pFVjFRSi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkTJOsxIwGUVClRSne6K3UxZUN05DT1kxTlFSRFhDSUQyUlY1S0pFVjFRSi4u

